

PRIME MINISTER

New Delhi November 27, 1990

Dear Mrs. Thatcher,

I learnt about your resignation from office as Prime Minister when I was in the Maldives recently for the South Asian regional summit.

As you prepare to relinquish the high office which you held with such distinction for many years, I cannot but reflect on your significant contributions in the national as well as international arena. We in India will remember, with deep appreciation, your personal interest in strengthening and diversifying our bilateral relationship.

I send you my best wishes for your health and happiness and every success in your continued endeavours for the well-being of the British people and for promoting greater international understanding and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

[Chandra Shekhar]

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, F.R.S., M.P. Prime Minister of Britain London